
Monday 20th May 2019 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

Children in Seahorses Class will not be receiving spellings or maths homework 

for the next 2 weeks. The children will still receive stars for their reading 

bookmarks when they have read at home.  

After the half term we will be continuing with the topic ‘Cornwall’. We are 

looking forward to exploring Cornish myths and legends and therefore we have 

set an optional homework task for the children to complete over the next 2 

weeks.  

Many Thanks 

Miss Hannah Simpson and Miss Bonser 

Optional homework task 

Research/ read a Cornish myth or legend and create a representation to explain 

the myth or legend to the class.  

Examples- a written story, comic strip, model, painting or drawing, video, puppet 

re-enactment. 

This task is aimed to be enjoyable and informative for yourself and your child.  

All homework will be shared with the class on Monday 3rd June, when we return 

from the half term break.  


